Kevin McCarthy

From: Olga Golik <olgag@citrushealth.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 30, 2016 2:23 PM
To: Nancy Muller; Steve Auger; Ken Reecy
Subject: Comments for National Housing Trust Fund

Just a quick note to say I support the proposed deeper income targeting with these funds to target persons at or below SSI income levels. I appreciate the comments in the public meetings being incorporated. I also support the comments submitted by Jeffrey Hearne of the Housing Umbrella Group. Excessive background checks and fees for applications and deposits continue to be a barrier. I also encourage Florida Housing to ensure that the requirements outlined in the proposed plan are incorporated in the contract and the compliance steps of the implementation of this plan. Thank you for your work in this important area.

Olga Golik In-House Counsel Citrus Health Network, Inc. 4175 W. 20 Ave. Hialeah, FL 33012

Ph: 305-424-3010 Fax: 305-825-1645

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail and are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message.